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I support this proposition! Would love to save people the hassle of more unnessecary 

fines. Being able to safely and legally drive a SxS, dirtbike, or other ATV should be 

our right Once someone fails to comply with the given laws then they can and should 

be fined and suspended like normal operating motor vehicle.  But we should at least 

give people that chance.  

 


